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Date: June 10, 2024 

To: Whom it may concern 

From: DLMP Quality Management Services 

Re: CLIA Lab Director update- Dr. Nikola Baumann 

As of June 10, 2024 a new CLIA Lab Director assumed the role for CLIA#24D1040592 Mayo Clinic Laboratories- 
Superior Drive. CLIA will not issue a new certificate until after the expiration date of the current license 
(10/3/2025).  

 

The current laboratory details are published on Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services website (CMS) and 
maintained in their S&C QCOR online reporting system. (https://qcor.cms.gov/main.jsp#) 

 

The following information is available from the referenced website and indicates the Lab Director update: 

 

 

This memo serves to share information related to the change in directorship. 

 

 

 

https://www.mayocliniclabs.com/it-mmfiles/clia-sdsc.pdf
https://qcor.cms.gov/main.jsp

